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Feb. 12, 2021

To: Technion Community

Dear all,

With the lifting of third lockdown, the ability to travel more than 1 km from one's home and the partial opening of
the education system, we are now in a position to gradually bring our campus back to routine operations. We are
still obliged to uphold the Purple Badge regulations including avoidance of gatherings of more than 5 people in a
closed physical space, keeping at least 2 meters distance from one another, wearing masks, etc. Nevertheless, there
are certain steps we can take towards returning to our routine. Here are some relevant updates:

e Vaccination certificates: These are being issued by the Ministry of Public Health (click here for a link to the
Ministry's website) and the HMOs to anyone that took the two doses of the vaccine on the 8" day after the
second dose. Starting on Sunday 14-02, one can present this certificate to the guards at the entrances to
the Technion as a substitute to the Health Declaration. | am using this opportunity to encourage anyone
who has not done already, to be vaccinated ASAP for his own sake and as a service to others around
him/her.

e  COVID monitoring on campus: in an effort to keep our campus safe as much as possible, we continue to
operate two monitoring systems: (1) Sewage samples taken from various buildings (especially the dorms)
have proven to be a very effective tool in identifying buildings in which at least one person was infected. (2)
the NAOR test (non-invasive, saliva-based method) developed at the Technion. This system is still in a
research mode as it awaits final approval by the Ministry of Public health. People identified as COVID-
positive are advised to immediately follow up with the recognized PCR test.

e QR Codes: Starting on Sunday 14-02 there is no need to scan these codes when entering or exiting buildings
on campus.

e Employees in the Technion and TRDF: Starting on Monday 15-02 we are moving to a new standard where
employees are required to work at least 4 days a week from campus. Those who are able to do so, will be
allowed to work one day a week from home. Needless to say, employees who face special challenges (in
particular, parents to kids who live in an area where the schools remain close) will approach their managers
and get permission to work up to 3 days a week from home. More detailed guidelines will be delivered by
the direct managers of each employee.

e Research labs: All research labs remain open for full activity under the Purple Badge regulations.

| wish all our students and staff, academic and administrative alike, good health and a speedy return to routine
activities in accordance with the evolving health regulations.

Prof. Boaz Golany
Executive Vice President and Director General
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